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T U R N A G A I N C O M M U N I T Y   C O U N C I L (TCC) 
TCC Web Page: http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html  

    Notice of Meeting– Thursday November 5, 2009, 7:00 PM 
Turnagain Elementary School Library,  

3500 W Northern Lights Blvd.  

Help Reduce Our Mailing Costs. To Receive this Agenda by Email:  
send a Request to TCCPresident@yahoo.com  

Agenda Overview 
• Elections.  We will hold elections for Council Officers and Directors. 

Attendees of previous meeting this year are eligible to vote. 

• Balto Seppala Boardwalk Plan.  Hear a presentation concerning the TCC 
Subcommittee plan for a trail to link Balto Seppala and Lloyd Steele Parks. 

• Lyn Ary Park Master Plan.  We have tentatively scheduled a walk-through 
of the Draft Lyn Ary Park Master Plan before our Council vote in 
December. 

• Knik Arm Crossing.  KABATA and the Anchorage Citizens Coalition will 
make presentations on Anchorage Long-Range Transportation Plan 
proposals concerning the Knik Arm bridge project.  

For Your Information 
 http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html 

 
• West Anchorage District Plan TCC Subcommittee.  If you are 

interesting in the on-going efforts to draft a West Anchorage District Plan, 
contact Breck Tostevin or Cathy Gleason. 
 

Draft Agenda 
http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=296  

7:00 p.m.    Opening Remarks/Announcements/Approval of   
Minutes/Treasurer’s Report/Board Meeting Report 

7:15             Assembly Report 
7:30             Legislative Report 
7:45             Lyn Ary Master Plan  
8:10             CIP Ranking Update 
8:15             Balto-Seppala Boardwalk Plan: Suzanne Little 
8:25             Knik Arm Crossing 
8:45             Community Comments/Future Agenda/Other? 
9:00      Meeting Concludes— 
 

      Thanks,  Breck Tostevin  
 

 

The Municipality of Anchorage 

complies with Title I of the 

Americans with Disabilities Act 

of 1990.  Reasonable 

accommodations will be made 

available to qualified individuals 

on request.  Contact Community 

Councils Center 277-1977. 

 

 

President: Breck Tostevin 

TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 

884-1819 

Vice-Pres.:  Patrick Kelly 

commuter29@acsalaska.net 

Secretary and Treasurer: 

Chris Habicht 

Chrhabicht@aol.com 243-6030 

Board member:  Mark Wiggin 

mwiggin@yahoo.com 244-5041 

Board member:  Cathy Gleason, 

djb@alaska.net, 248-0442 

Board member: Barb Jones 

rbckny@alaska.com  

 

Assembly: Harriet Drummond 

HarrietDrummond@alaska.com  

279-7763 

Assembly: Matt Claman 

ClamanMW@ci.anchorage.ak.us 
350-3105 

 

Sen. Hollis French: 

Senator_Hollis_French@legis.s

tate.ak.us 1-866-465-3892 

 

Rep. Lindsey Holmes:  

Rep_Lindsey_Holmes@legis.sta

te.ak.us 465-4919 
 

Senator French Web Page: 

http://senate.legis.state.ak.us/fre.php  
 

Rep. Holmes Web Page: 

http://house.legis.state.ak.us/hol.php  

 

 

APD Sgt. Denny Allen: 786-

2693 

dallen@ci.anchorage.ak.us 
 



Turnagain Community Council  

Meeting Minutes Summary October 1,2009 

 

 I. West Anchorage District Plan.  The Council adopted a resolution urging the Administration and Assembly to 

restore full funding to the West Anchorage District Plan.   Persons interested in the District Plan should contact 

Breck Tostevin or Cathy Gleason.  See TCC website for the resolution. 

 

II.  Marston-Foraker Pump Station 10.   Jeff Coleman from AWWU provided the last time update on this 

project. To be completed are the punch list, survey and landscape details.  Project will be completed by the end of 

the month - on schedule.  Mr. Coleman said that the replacement of the gate at the Lyn Ary Park Parking lot 

entrance is in the plan.  Mr. Coleman also said that bollards will be placed at all trail heads.  Arborist has 

inspected the plantings and there are no more plans to add more trees because trees were put in with room to 

grow.  Members thanked Jeff and Pruhs for their consideration of the neighborhood during the project.   

 

III.  Lyn Ary Master Plan. An update of Master Plan efforts in June-October were provided.  Current plans are for 

a master plan presentation in November and a Council vote in December. 

 

IV.  De-Icing Fluid Pollution Control at Ted Stevens Anchorage Intl. Airport.   John Parrott, Airport Manager, 

and Scott Lyle, Environmental Manager from TSAIA provided the presentation.  EPA proposed new effluent 

guidelines for deicing in August – comments due by Oct 28.  Options include technologies to reduce, treat, or 

recycle de-icing fluids.  The proposed Rules would prohibit the use of urea on runways but urea is not being used 

now due to cost.  The airport uses between 250,000- 500,000 gallons of de-icing fluid a year.  Most runoff goes 

into Cook Inlet, some into Lake Hood. Lake Hood/Spenard Lake now meets the dissolved oxygen standards 90% 

of time and the airport is asking DEC to delist it as an impaired waterbody.  Infrared deicing could be one of 

the technologies used to reduce use of de-icing fluids since it cuts glycol use by 90%. 
 

 


